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Grant County Community Foundation 

will be raffling a Wooden Swing  

donated by Big R and several baskets 

of items!  Stop by our booth located in 

front of Twice Upon a Time. 

 

What’s Happening at Grant County  

Community Foundation? 
Things have been busy at the office making prep-

arations for the upcoming Fall Fest, Grant  
County Gives and the publishing of the  

Community Calendar.   
 

GCCF also has had the privilege of awarding a 

new grant this month.

Pictured below, Pam Patrick presenting 
$1,000 grant for to Committee members 
for Grant County Home Products Dinner. 

 

 After many years of loyal service, our  

Executive Director, Judy Keusler, is retiring.  

Therefore, the Grant County Community 

Foundation is looking for someone to fill 

some big shoes! 



 

Grant County Community 

Foundation 

P. O. Box 65 

Ulysses, Kansas  67880 

620-356-4223 

grantccf@gmail.com 

 

Becky Zerr, Chairman 

Marcus Matkin, Vice-Chairman 

Dixie Flowers, Secretary 

Ken Keusler, Treasurer 

Caleb Woods, Past President 

Susan Alexander 

Bradyn Bishop 

Cindy Borthwick 

Cindy Davis 

Taunya Lindahl 

Pam Patrick 

Dana Trahern 

Irene Velasquez 

 

Judy Keusler, Executive Director 

Sue-Ellen Borthwick, Administrative Assistant 


